IN COMMITTEE

August 19, 2021

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Finance at a Meeting held on Monday, August 16, 2021, considered a
RELATED MOTION, Councillor Morad, requesting that Personnel Director Judith Perkins
supply to the Committee on Finance a listing of all employees within the New Bedford Fire
Department, including all fire personnel, AFSCME and Unit C employees, providing the
employee name, the 2021 budgeted salary and the actual salary paid to each employee through
the end of the fiscal year 2021; and further, that the listing be provided to the Committee on
Finance prior to July 20, 2021. (To be Referred to the Personnel Director and to the Committee
on Finance.) (Ref’d 06/24/2021) (07/13/2021 - returned UNSIGNED by the Mayor)

On motion by Councillor Lopes and seconded by Councillor Markey, the Committee VOTED:
To recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on the RELATED MOTION,
Councillor Morad, requesting that Personnel Director Judith Perkins supply to the Committee on
Finance a listing of all employees within the New Bedford Fire Department, including all fire
personnel, AFSCME and Unit C employees, providing the employee name, the 2021 budgeted
salary and the actual salary paid to each employee through the end of the fiscal year 2021; and
further, that the listing be provided to the Committee on Finance prior to July 20, 2021. This
motion passed on a voice vote.
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